
From: Melissa Andrikopoulos
To: tj singh
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: RE: Requesting 10 files from County
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 10:59:50 AM

Hello Mr. Singh,
 
The 10 documents referenced in the email you attached (from me to Ms. Campbell dated May 4,
2021), are already posted on this website: https://planning.smcgov.org/hermosa-miramar-PR. Please
let me know if you have any further questions.
 
Thanks,
Melissa
 

From: tj singh  
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 9:24 AM
To: Melissa Andrikopoulos <mandrikopoulos@smcgov.org>
Subject: Requesting 10 files from County
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

 

Dear Ms. Andrikopoulos,

When you have a moment, can you please enable access for me to the 10 documents referred to in
your email to Nicole Campbell as referred to in your attached email to her. 
 
Thanks 
TJ Singh

 
Please see attached document
 




